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Report Highlights: 

On January 4, 2021, the Ministry of Fisheries, Animal Husbandry and Dairying, Government of India 

(GOI) confirmed the occurrence of highly pathogenic influenza (HPAI) virus of serotype H5N8 in 

several locations in the state of Kerala. Subsequently, on January 9, 2021, the GOI confirmed the same 

to the World Organisation for Animal Health (OIE). 

 

 

 

 



 
   
   
 

 
 

OVERVIEW: 

On January 4, 2021, the Ministry of Fisheries, Animal Husbandry and Dairying, Government of India 

(GOI) confirmed the occurrence of highly pathogenic influenza (HPAI) virus of serotype H5N8 

throughout several locations in the state of Kerala. Subsequently, on January 9, 2021, the Indian 

government notified the same to the World Organisation for Animal Health (OIE).  The event was 

detected in ducks and status of the outbreak is “continuing.”  The infection origin was reported to be 

unknown, or inconclusive.  More information can be accessed from OIE India HPAI H5N8 Kerala (See 

icon below).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachments: 

No Attachments. 

https://www.oie.int/wahis_2/public/wahid.php/Reviewreport/Review?page_refer=MapFullEventReport&reportid=37489

